
 

 

 

 

                  Newsletter No 32  

 

  Friday 28 October 2016  
 

 

Weõre already at the end of the third week of Term 4. Another 

seven and the year will be over. The school roll remains pretty 

stable at 117. If you are aware of any 4 year olds turning 5 soon, 

we would love to know about them. Just give the Office a call or 

suggest the parents come down and pre -enrol their child. This 

really helps us with planning class groups and staffing for the 

following year.  

 

Pet Day is coming up NEXT Friday, 4 November. A separate no-

tice has come home from the PTA about this already with a pet 

diary. This is also a mufti day in support of the SPCA. Students 

can bring a gold coin or a tin of pet food to support this. Pet Day 

concludes at 11am with a sausage sizzle sponsored by Farmlands. 

You are very welcome to join us for any part of the morning and then we ask that pets are tak-

en home at 11am. 

 

It is with much regret that the Management Committee has had to make a decision to cancel 

this yearõs Sports Extravaganza. For one reason or another the Activator Cluster Schools have 

had one third of the schools unable attend this year, and as a result this has meant that the 

event can no longer be held. The purpose of the Extravaganza is to celebrate sport and physi-

cal activity with all of the Cluster Schools. The Management Committee is now looking at the 

possibility of making this a bi -annual event. Tapanui School will be running a Tabloids Sports on 

Friday 16 December, which is the last Friday of the term. We would love to have parents at 

that event which is like a mini -extravaganza.  

 

Wheels Wednesday is coming up at the end of November. A notice about this will come home in 

a couple of weeks. This is a Student Council initiative and is another idea about providing a fun 

day for students during their breaks. We know there will be a lot of ôwheelsõ around on the day 

and the increased risk of accidents so we plan to give court time to different groups through-

out the day and monitor how this works. Wheels Wednesday is on the 30 November and is not 

compulsory. The children can also wear mufti again this day with funds raised going to the Can-

cer Society.  

 

Remember to get your tickets to Footrot Flats, go the Otago team in tonights Rugby Champion-

ship final in Dunedin against North Harbour and go the BlackCaps against India in the fifth 

ODI. Have a great weekend.  

 
 

Antony Criglington ð Principal                 Phone / Fax: 03 2048614  

 

http://tapanui.school.nz    
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                        SCHOOL NOTICES      3 

THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER IS 

NOW AVAILABLE ON THE 

SCHOOL APP 
The app can be downloaded as per the  

instructions  on the right.  Great for  

sending absentee notices and receiving  

notifications  

 

RegionñOtago,  

Schoolð Tapanui 

 

SUN HATS  The school Sunsafe Policy 

requires a sunhat to be worn outside during 

play and lunch in Term 4 & 1 of the school 

year.  Children without hats will be directed 

to the shade house.  
 

PIE WARMER is available to use on FRIDAYS ONLY during Term 4.  

 

SUBSñMINIBALL $25 / TOUCH $19  are now due.  Could you pay at the school office 

or pay by internet banking into the school bank account 020900 0000399 25, name as  

reference.  

ALI BABA AND THE BONGO BANDITS DVDs Please return the slip below if you 

would like to make an order  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

Tues 1 Nov       BOT Meeting 5.30pm                    Fri 4 Nov             Pet Day  

Wed 9 Nov       Y3 Transition Evening 7.30pm       Fri 11 Nov           Whole School Assembly           

Tues 6 Dec       Religion in Life breakup 9.30am    Thurs 8 Dec        BOT Meeting 5.30pm                

Wed 30 Nov     Wheels Wednesday ñMufti          Thurs 15 Dec       Final School Assembly                   

Fri 16 Dec        Tabloid Sports                              Mon 19 Dec         Last Day for 2016  

óAli Baba and the Bongo Banditsô DVD order form 
 

I would like to order _______ DVDs for $2 each.  Enclosed is $___________ 

 

Name_________________________________       

 

Please return order form to school office along with money.   

PTA 

PET DAY will be on the morning of Friday 4 November, pets to be taken home by lunch time. 

Pet day notice, pet diary and colouring competition have been sent home this week.  The notice 

is also on the school website.  DOG DOSINGñall dogs at pet day need to have a current Hyda-

tids certificate and this will need to be shown to the judges on pet day.  Vetsouth will be  

available Friday 28 October at the clinic 3 -4pm for dog dosing, $5 per small dog, $10 per big 

dog 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                        COMMUNITY NOTICES      4 

Calf & Lamb club, A & P show 
 

The West Otago A & P society invites the young peo-
ple of the district to rear calves  and lambs  for the  
childrenôs pet classes,  at this years show on the 
19th November at the  
Tapanui show grounds. 

Open to children from preschool to year 8 
Entry is free 
Parents we want you to get in behind your children 
and help them pick a pet for the show. 
The calves or lambs can be any breed or cross 
breed, male or female, and must be born after the 1

st
 

August 2016. 
They must have been hand reared and halter led. 
(Please note there are no dog classes this year) 
The children will be judged on their animal care,  
knowledge, leading and handling. 
We have received great sponsorship and prize mon-
ey for the classes. 
There is also  a poster competition. This is an A2 
sized poster  about  your pet. You can include  pic-
tures and photoôs. 
Entries or any questions, please contact  Craig Tom-
sett ph 2048355 


